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Dates to remember                 

      

 
· Thurs 31st  January 

Staff training closing @ 
2.10pm.  

   Buses will run @ 2.10pm 
 
· Mon & Tues 
11th & 12th February 

  Parent/Teacher meetings 
 
 

· Tues 12th February 
Closed—curriculum day for 
teachers 
 
 
· Thurs & Fri—Closed 

21st & 22nd February 
           Mid-term  

 
 

· Monday 18th March 
         Bank Holiday 

 
· Friday 12th April 
         Easter Holidays 
        Closing 12noon 
 
· Monday 29th April 
      School re-opens 
 

· Monday 6th May 

        Bank Holiday 

 

· Monday 3rd June 

        Bank Holiday 

 

· Friday 21st June 

   Closing @ 12noon 

    Summer Holidays 

 

    

SWIMMING 
Swimming (2nd—6th class) has been taking place on Fridays since 18th January and will                
continue until Friday 22nd March. Please note that anyone who has only paid half swimming 
money (€25) that the balance falls due on Thursday 14th February. 
 
As our numbers from 1st to 6th were too large for the swimming pool to accommodate us, 1st 
class have had to be re-scheduled and they are going swimming on the following dates:- 
 
Feb 20th - Wed - 11 - 11.45am 
Feb 27th - Wed - 11 - 11.45am 
Mar 19th - Tues - 1.45 - 2.30pm 
Mar 26th - Tues - 1.45 - 2.30pm 
Mar 29th - Fri - 1.45 - 2.30pm 
Apr 2nd - Tues - 1.45 - 2.30pm 
Apr 5th - Fri - 1.45 - 2.30pm 
Apr 9th - Tues - 1.45 - 2.30pm 
Apr 11th - Thurs - 11 - 11.45am  
 
Going forward next year we will need to re-examine this as it has proven very expensive as we 
needed to run buses for 18 dates as opposed to 9. 
Please note that swimming money for 1st class pupils is due before Monday 18th February. 
 
Should you wish to pay online, you may do so by transferring the money to the following              
account:  
 
IBAN: IE87BOFI90593451108900  
BIC:BOFIIE2D  
 
Please ensure that you mark your payment by stating the word “Swimming” followed by your 
child’s name. This is very important so that we have a record of the payment. If possible print a 
receipt and give to your class teacher or failing this please let your class teacher know in                
writing that you have made an online payment.  

A.S.A.P.— After School Activity Programme 

ASAP, for 1st—4th class, continues on Wednesday 6th & 13th February. 
No A.S.A.P. on Wednesday 20th February. 

A.S.A.P.  will continue after the mid-term - 

6th, 13th, 20th, 27th March & 5th April. 

We will be doing outdoor games, subject to the 
weather! 

Thank you to the parents who have volunteered to 
help out with ASAP 
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        Fundamental Movement Skills 

      with coach Brian White 

 

 

 

                 Rooms 1 & 2 

(more photos on website—Active School/Partnerships) 

“DO THIS IN MEMORY” 
The “Do This in Memory” programme began on 
Sunday 16th December in preparation for 1st Holy 
Communion. The next preparation masses for 2nd 
class will be on: 
 
· 10th February 

· 10th March 

· 7th April 

Preparation masses for the 
Confirmation pupils of 5th & 
6th will be on 17th Feb, 24th 
March & 5th May. 

VISION & HEARING 

Vision & Hearing screening will 
be conducted on Juniors Infants on 
Monday & Tuesday, 25th & 26th 
February. 

 

Should you have concerns about 
your child’s vision/hearing (who is 
not in Juniors) please contact the 
class teacher with a view to ar-
ranging an appointment to see the 
nurse. 

EXTRA CLOSURE 

There will be no school for the pupils on Tuesday 12th 
February to facilitate this curriculum planning day for 
teachers. (Please note that Parent/Teacher meetings will 
proceed on Tuesday 12th February as scheduled) 

PARENT/TEACHER MEETINGS 
ON MONDAY 11TH &  

TUESDAY 12TH FEBRUARY 
 

Please check your 
child’s bag for a 
note regarding 
your allotted time 

GAA FUNDAMENTAL SKILLS 
Room 1 and Room 2 pupils are 
currently being taught basic ball 
handling skills on Thursdays for 
a six week period approx.  
 
G.A.A. Equipment Orders —  

(Seniors—6th class)  
Please return your order forms 
by Monday 4th March.  

NEW ENTRANTS 

Reminder. 

Anyone who received enrol-
ment forms for new entrants 
in September 2019 should 
return their form (together 
with a copy of your child’s 
birth cert) before  

Wednesday 20th February  

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 

27/1/19—3/2/19 

Celebrating the work of our local 
Catholic schools 

To mark this there will be a Mass in 
the Parish Church on Friday 1st 
February @ 9.40am 

Children from both schools will                   
celebrate the Mass to mark                        

Grandparents Day 

 

 

Our monthly newsletters can also be viewed on 
our website:- 

www.newinngirlsschool.ie 

 


